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TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN 
 
 
As a full member of the EAAE, the Department of Architecture and Design of the 
Politecnico di Torino is supporting prof. Michela Barosio candidacy as EAAE’s Council 
member. 
 
Michela Barosio is involved in the EAAE Education Academy since 2016 taking part in the 
organization of workshops and research networks, and disseminating EAAE initiatives in 
our community ensuring the connection with the Politecnico di Torino. 
 
The department is also supporting her candidacy confirming the resources availability 
to cover her attendance to the council meetings, conferences and other activities 
related to the role of Council member. 
 
If you need any more information feel free to contact me. 
 
 
 

Sincerely yours, 
 
 
 

Prof. Paolo Mellano 
Head of Department of Architecture and Design 

 
Torino, 3rd of July 2022 

 
 

 
 


